NeASFAA - Private Career Sector Report 
March 30, 2017 General Meeting 
Emails were sent to all Private Career Colleges and Universities within the Private Career Sector requesting to share and news, concerns, issues to pass on to the NeASFAA Board. There were a couple of emails regarding the IRS Retrieval Link not working and concerns about future state budgets impacting Nebraska Opportunity Grant.  
 
Several emails also included information regarding the upcoming events and training opportunities (credentialing) and the Spring Conference. Emails were also sent out inquiring about any retirees or babies and no responses were received.  
 
I have no other news to report. 
Heather Kester 
Private Career College Representative 
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